
Notice of Mitigation Practices 

 

We continue to follow the guidance of the Centers for 
Disease Control (CDC), Department of Health (DOH), and 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS). We 
have taken the following steps to mitigate, prevent or reduce 
the risk of transmission, including altering normal 
operations: 
 
1. Restricted visitation from prohibiting all non-essential 
visitors from entering into the facility. 
 
2. Team members/essential visitors are screened for signs 
and symptoms upon entering and exiting the building each 
and every day. 
 
3. Additional training for staff members regarding infection 
control practices. 
 
4. Team members/essential visitors are limited to one 
entrance to control all traffic into the community. 
 
5. Everyone is required to thoroughly wash or sanitize 
hands and wear a facemask before entering the community. 
 
6. Dining areas and non-medical resident outings and other 
social events are ALL postponed. Individualized activities 
and ones that promote social distancing will continue.  
 
7. Increasing specialized infection control cleaning to 
sanitize the community in addition to the environmental staff 



cleaning daily duties. 
 
8. Any resident leaving and returning to the community is 
screened and is quarantined for 14-days even if they do not 
exhibit symptoms of the virus. 
 

9. Staff are equipped with all appropriate personal protective 

equipment (PPE). 

10. All team members are required to maintain social 

distancing when not assisting with resident care. 

11. Utilization of CMS waiver program to train additional 

nursing assistants  

 


